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Bramfield and Thorington Parish Council 

 

An Extra-Ordinary Meeting of the Parish Council was held on Thursday, August 2nd 
2018 in the Village Hall, Bramfield at 4pm. 

 
Minutes: 

  
Present:   
 
Cllr. A. Thomas (Chairman); Cllr. M. Bond and Cllr. Hughes:  
 
Also Present: 
 
Paul Widdowson (Clerk): 
  
1) Apologies: 
 
Cllr. A. Rozkalns (Vice-Chairman); Cllr. A. Niven and Cllr. W. Shoote: 
 
2) To receive Declarations of Interest: 
 
No declarations of interest. 
 
3) Requests for dispensations: 
 
None 
 

4) Planning Matters: 
 
Proposal: Renewable ground source heat pump system (underground pipework 

heat collectors and heat pump module). 
Address: Park Farm (ex Quarry Site), Thorington, Suffolk.  

IP17 3QU 
Reference:  DC/18/2841/FUL 
 
The Planning Application was approved. 
 
Proposer: Cllr. D. Hughes:  Seconder: Cllr. M. Bond: 
 
5) Suffolk Coastal Local Plan Public Consultation: 
 
The Clerk said that Councillors had until September 14th 2018 to comment. Councillors agreed 
to take away the paperwork and the issue was to be on the next Parish Council Agenda. 

 

6) Boundary Commission Draft Proposals:  
 
The Clerk said that he had received an email from Halesworth Town Council wondering if the 
Council wished to support the concept of Halesworth being seen as a hub to the neighbouring 
parishes and therefore may wish to have the same East Suffolk District Councillors. The 
current proposals only include parishes to the North and East of Halesworth. The Clerk said 
that Councillors had until August 27th 2018 to make any response. Councillors agreed to 
discuss the boundaries of wards for the new East Suffolk District Council. 
 
The Meeting ended at 4-27pm. 


